
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning  4th November 2024
Monday 4th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am

Tuesday 5th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Room 1 Library Visit
• Amy Hughes Educational Phycologist in school
• Staff Meeting – Play Pedagogy – Amy Hughes
• After School Club - P6&7 Gymnastics – Mrs Burt

Wednesday 6th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• After School Club – P4-7 Choir – Mrs McQuade
• After School Club – P1-3 Football – Miss Scott

Thursday 7th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• L3 Language – Gaelic Lesson from St Ambrose HS
• After School Club – P4&5 Handball – Mrs Krausen
• Miss Hurst – DSM Meeting 3.30pm – 5pm

Friday 8th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Whole School Assembly

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Dates for your Diary
November
Monday 18th November – Inset Day 3 - School Closed to Pupils
Tuesday 5th November – R1 visit to Bellshill Library
Tuesday 12th November – R2 visit to Bellshill Library
Thursday 14th November – Parents Night Appointments
Monday 18th November – Inset Day – School Closed to pupils
Tuesday 19th November – R6 visit to Bellshill Library
Tuesday 26th November – R17 visit to Bellshill Library
Saturday 30th November – Parent Council Christmas Fayre
December 
Friday 13th December – Whole School Pantomime Trip – Aladdin at Ravenscraig 
Monday 23rd December - Friday 3rd January – School Closed – Christmas Holidays

As we approach Halloween especially, please 
remember we are a nut free school. Nuts and 
products containing nuts including Nutella and 
other equivalent spreads should not be brought 
into school at any time. 



Gold Rights 
Respecting 

Schools 
Award

We are delighted to be able to announce that 
we have been awarded Gold Rights Respecting 
Schools status by UNICEF.
The report highlighted the following as 
strengths of the school:
• The caring and nurturing ethos of the 

school, where the values of dignity and 
respect are lived & valued by children and 
their parents.

• Children feed into the decision making and 
leadership of the school in different areas 
of school life.

• Children felt listened to, that their views 
matter and that they could make a positive 
difference.

• Children are actively engaged in raising 
awareness of children’s rights in the 
community and supporting children to 
access their rights.



HT Award Winners 
1st November 2024

Class of the Week

11
House of the Week

Vorlich

Line of the Week

12 & 9
Riley 

R1
Aysha

R2
Rez 
R6

Harrison 
R17

Jaxon 
R11

Zack
R12

Savannah
R13

Chloe 
R10

Kasey 
R7

Aroush 
R9



Readers of the Month
Winners - October 2024

Basit 
R1

Taha 
R2

Robyn 
R6

Macie 
R17

Ollie 
R11

Ian 
R12

Harley 
R13

Lacie 
R10

Katie 
R7

Brodie 
R9

Tell us about your reading 
for pleasure at home

Follow the link or scan the QR Code
https://forms.office.com/e/JsE2sS3HmA



Reminder - Safe Parking
We have received a number of parking complaints 
about cars parked on Babylon Road at drop off 
and pick up time.  

Please make sure you are parking safely and 
not impacting on the ability of other road users. 
Babylon Road is a busy bus route and inconsiderate 
parking can impact the ability of the bus to pass by.

We will be asking the community police to help us throughout the term 
with our parking.

Reminder Nut Free School

We ask that children do not bring lollipops to school for snack 
or lunch.  These can be a choking hazard, especially when 
children are running around in the playground. 

Lollipops

As we approach Halloween especially, please 
remember we are a nut free school. Nuts and 
products containing nuts including Nutella and 
other equivalent spreads should not be brought 
into school at any time. 

Christmas Jumpers
We have a number of Christmas Jumpers available for free from 
the school office.  
We would also appreciate anyone handing in any Christmas 
jumpers your children may have outgrown.

Rights Ambassadors of the Month
Well done to our Rights Ambassadors for October.

P1-3

Aria 
R2

P4-7

Alaynia 
R13



Parent Council
Friends of Lawmuir
Asda Rewards for Schools

Christmas Fayre

Lawmuir Parent Council have signed up to receive 
Asda Rewards for Schools.  You can help by opting 
in and choosing Lawmuir PS on your rewards app.  
Every time you shop a percentage of what you 
spent is donated to the school by Asda.  This does 
not affect your own cashpot.
Please help us by signing up.  More information can 
be found on the school website.

Well done to our Halloween Raffle 
winner. We hope you enjoy your 

goodies.

Halloween 
Raffle




